
AMEHICk~WA'l'EH ,vomlS AND ELECTRIC COMPANY 
IN C O RPORATED 

50 BROAD S 'J'HE E 'J' 

OFFICC OF THE CHAIRMAN 

OFTHE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

My dear Amon: 

May 9 1945 

It gave me the keenest pleasure 
to read that your son is safe and that you 
have been reunited. I am sending you this 
line to tell you how much I rejoice with you. 

With kindest regards, 

Cordially~ 

Amon Carter, Esq. 
Forth Worth Star Telegram 
Fort Worth, Texas 

cc to Ritz Carlton Hotel 
New York City 


